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Our assembly topic next week is: Being Healthy

At the end of every half-term children are entered in to a
prize draw to win a prize for 100% attendance, these
were our Spring Half-Term winners. Well done!

W
Year 3 discussed the importance of staying safe online
and created a list of key ways they could do this. They
then listened to the book, Goldilocks: A hashtag
cautionary tale, and we used this to help us discuss how

we need to be careful online #SaferlnternetDay2020

KS1 are learning about the flags you see on a
beach and what they mean. RNLI came in and
talked with the children.
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/Our boxes are ready to send to our partnership school y
in Freetown, Sierra Leone! <



https://twitter.com/hashtag/SaferInternetDay2020?src=hashtag_click
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Message from the school:

It was great to see so
many pupils receive 100%
certificates for their
attendance in the Spring
Term so far. | hope that we
will have even more to
award at the end of the
Spring Term!

Have a lovely half term and
we look forward to
welcoming you back on
Monday 24th February,
ready to learn more and

remember more.
Visit us on Twitter

@MountbattenPrim




